

Saturday, May 30, 2020

Dear St. Patrick Families of 8th Grade students,

Great News! We have a date set for our students to make their sacrament of confirmation and celebrate their graduation from St. Patrick School. We will be combining the two and celebrating on Thursday, June 25 beginning at 7:00p.m. at Assumption Church in O'Fallon. By using Assumption Church, each student will be able to invite up to seven guests, making a total of eight. The Covid-19 directives and guidelines for attending Mass at Assumption will apply:

- A face mask must be worn before entering the church. Children under two should not wear masks per CDC guidelines.
- Please check your temperature before coming to Mass.
- No more than 350 people will be allowed in the Church
- Please do not touch any doors when entering or leaving church.
- Every other pew is available for seating and marked.
- Please look at the signs indicating social distancing when sitting in pews
- Before you enter the pew, please look at the social distancing numbers listed on the side of the pew
- Hand sanitizer will be available at all entrances/exits.

Additional details will follow as get we closer to the date; however, for planning purposes, the dress code will be the guidelines for what students would wear to Confirmation.

Please continue to check your email for updates. We look forward to seeing and sharing this special occasion with all of you.

Yours in Christ,

Fr. Brian Fischer

Pastor

Mrs. Jill Gould Principal

Mrs. Jul Gould